
Welcome to First Grade 
at 

Mill Creek Elementary 
 

The First Grade Team would like to welcome you and your child to Mill Creek 
Elementary!  We are all very excited about the opportunity to work with you to make 
this upcoming school year a success.  We wanted to let you know what supplies will be 
helpful in starting the year on the right foot!  

 

           Supplies needed for the first day of school:  
Items requested Image (does not need to be 

exact, just giving you a 
suggestion) 

1 small, sturdy supply box (No larger than a cigar box)  

3 plastic 2-pocket folders with 3-hole punches, NOT 3-prongs 
 (1 red, 1 blue, 1 green) 

 

1 package of 4 low-odor dry erase markers (black only please) 
 
***OPTIONAL 

 

1 dry-erase board eraser (to be used with your child’s white 
board) 
 
** An old sock will work just fine!! 

  
1 container of disinfecting cleaning wipes/tissues 
 
***OPTIONAL 

 

1 set of headphones (over the head, not earbuds – with AUX plug 
work best) for use with I-pad 

 

 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions! 
 
Sincerely, 
Cassie Cocca  


